
 

What’s changed 

Here are some examples of what the site WAS like and what it IS now (what’s changed). 

WAS IS 
Your online portal - old  
 

 
 

Your online portal – new 
 

 
 
 

Previously, prospective applicants had to 
email the Council and read information on 
our website to find out whether they were 
eligible for registration in their desired scope 
of practice. 
 

Now, prospective applicants can use the 
Eligibility Check, answering a few simple 
questions to get an idea of whether they’re 
eligible for registration. 
 

Exam candidates were previously required 
to email the Council to enrol in an 
examination and complete payment 
manually. 

Applicants who have been offered the online 
examination as a pathway to registration can 
now enrol in the examination and complete 
payment through their online profile. 
 

 
 
This means exam enrolments can be 
processed more efficiently, without any 
information getting lost in email chains, and 
the applicant will receive a receipt for their 
payment automatically. 
 



Practitioners previously had to email the 
Council to complete the following tasks, and 
pay for them manually: 
 

• Apply for a letter of good standing 
• Apply for restoration to the register 

Practitioners can now complete these tasks 
via their online portal. 
 

 
 
These requests can now be processed more 
efficiently, without any information getting 
lost in email chains, and the practitioner will 
receive a receipt for their payment 
automatically. 
 

Members of the public previously had to 
email the Council to raise a concern about a 
registered practitioner. 
 

There’s now a form on the website. 

Registered practitioners previously had to 
email the Council to raise a concern 
regarding another practitioner. 
 

There’s now a form in the portal. 

Previously, applicants were not able to save 
their application to continue completing 
later. 
 

Applicants can now save their application 
and come back to complete it later.  

 


